

Cow Lane, Havercroft Wakefield WF4 2BE

T: 01226 722484 F: 01226 701351

E: headteacher@havercroft.wakefield.sch.ukwww.havercroftacademy.org

Associate Head: Hedd Williams Chair of LGB: Mike Ramsay

18th June 2015

Dear Parents / Carers of
Yr 6 Olympic Day at Thornes Park
Your child has been invited to an Olympic Day at Thornes Park on Friday 3rd July.
A packed lunch will be required, with a large water bottle, and full PE kit should be worn – with appropriate training shoes. It is advisable that all children should bring a waterproof jacket, in case of wet weather as well as a hat and suncream will need to be applied beforehand if weather is sunny.
Please ensure your child is at school for approx 7.50 am The bus will be collecting the children at 8.00am.
I can confirm that all children will be back at school for a normal home time.
Should you wish your child to join the Olympic Day, please complete and return the slip below.
Parents are able to attend the event but are required to make their own way to and from Wakefield. Please note your child will not be able to travel with you.
Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely
The
Miss Tracey Fenn Acting Associate Headteacher
Please return this slip to the Yr 6 Teacher as soon as possible, thank you.
I give permission for my son/daughterto attend the Yr 6 Olympic Day on Friday 3rd July.
Signed Parent/ Carer



Cow Lane, Havercroft Wakefield WF4 2BE

T: 01226 722484 F: 01226 701351

E: headteacher@havercroft.wakefield.sch.ukwww.havercroftacademy.org

Associate Head: Hedd Williams Chair of LGB: Mike Ramsay